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Primary Wholesale Charges 2019/20 - Statement of 
Significant Changes 

 

The Wholesale Charging Rules, published by the Water Services Regulation Authority (WSRA), 
under sections 66E and 117I of the Water Industry Act 1991, require that if Affinity Water 
intends to make any significant changes to its primary Wholesale Charges, it should publish 
information that, at a minimum, informs stakeholders of the scope of its proposed changes. For 
these purposes, changes will be ‘significant’ if a reasonable person would consider them to be 
material. 

 

 Taking into account the best information available at this time, Affinity Water does not 
expect to make any significant changes to its primary Wholesale Charges effective from 
1st April 2019. 

 Affinity Water considers it unlikely that there will be instances where Wholesale bill 
increases for licensees (as a whole or in groups) who are retailing wholesale services to 
eligible customers, and on customers occupying Eligible Premises (as a whole or in 
groups) will exceed 5%. 

 It expects to publish indicative Wholesale Charges by 14 October 2018. 
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